
Boulder Flycasters Secretary Meeting Notes:  

1-10-2018 

 2018 budget finalized and approved based upon 2017 actual numbers 

 Gross Reservoir Expansion broken down to three plans of action 

o Monitor Water Temperature and Biomass 

 NEON said they will help 

 CPW hoping they will help 

o Coordinate with City and Non-profits for a Coalition that brings a broader audience to 

compete with Denver Water  

o South Boulder Creek Fish Passage  

 City of Boulder has $200k for blocking fish from going into divergence structure 

 Maybe we can we pool this money to include fish passage when talking with 

Denver Water  

 Communications – Brendan edited our email platform so that we don’t get random messaging 

and it works properly. 

 Youth Activities and Coordinator hired by CTU – Trout in Classroom, potentially NINA the new 

BFC board member  

 2017 Kids Camp a big success, looking to do a web post and magazine insert  

 Boulder ICO  

  


